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BENTON COUNTY 
SNOWMOBILE CLUB

Hello folks!   Well,  the snowmobiling fun is over for us for another season.  Two lean 
winters have put the kibosh on any real funding we will receive going forward for 
quite awhile.  If it doesn’t snow,  people just don’t re-register their sleds.  I get it,  why 
spend the money when there’s no snow??  The answer to that question is that the 
largest part of the funding we get is from registration sales.  We also get 1% of the 
gasoline sales tax.  That money is allocated for snowmobile clubs.  With the advent of 
electric cars,  even that money could start to dwindle significantly.  So, PLEASE keep 
registering your sleds,  even when it looks like there is going to be a lean winter.  Also,  
they will ask which county you operate your snowmobile the most in.  Please list that 
as BENTON county.  Thank you for your much needed help on this matter.  It looks like 
Arctic Cat was bought out by Argo.  Will you be buying an Argo Cat snowmobile this 
next season?  We held the trail down party on April 26.  A big shout out to Kevin and 
Tony for cooking the main courses.  I’m so full,  I won’t be eating this whole next week!  
And last but not least,  please make the final  meeting of the season,  May 13th,  2025.


